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SGF POLICIES

Register of Interests

The Company recognises from time to time that staff members and or/company directors may be invited by outside organisations to attend events/functions, representing the Federation.   

To avoid any conflict of interests, the following procedure has been established:

All Company Directors and staff members who are invited to attend any specific events by any outside organisation but to represent SGF in any capacity must disclose these invitations to the Chief Executive and/or the President of SGF.

This should be done in writing by completing the relevant paperwork.
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Recently Awarded:
Best Trade Association 2018, Global Business Insight Awards
Special Recognition, SLR Rewards 2018
Best Trade Association , Food & Drink

222 Queensferry Road, Edinburgh, EH4 2BN, Tel: 0131 343 3300, e-mail: info@sgfscot.co.uk

image1.jpeg
www.scottishshop.org.uk




